Headmaster
Mr Nicholas Bevington
head@townclose.com

14 Ipswich Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR2 2LR (01603) 620180 www.townclose.com

8th March 2019

**Dear Parents** 

## Vocab Express Global Challenge 2019

I am writing to tell you that we have entered the Vocab Express Global Challenge, which takes place from Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> to Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> March.

The children in Years 6, 7 and 8 are able to access the Vocab Express site, and the Challenge is designed to be a fun online competition for schools from around the world. Children are able to try out their learning skills over a range of fourteen different languages.

We realise that our pupils are very busy at this time and I would therefore emphasise that participation is completely optional and that the children can do as little or as much as they like. We may allow some time during language lessons and homework tasks, but other areas of the curriculum will not be affected.

As with all our online activities, the children's passwords are protected, and they should not share their username or password with anyone.

It should prove to be an interesting and stimulating language-learning experience. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Mr S. Hewitt Head of Languages

shewitt@townclose.com